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Each year TechHOUNDS strive for success in anything and MARCH 24 & 25

PERRY MERIDIAN
strategizing, TechHOUNDS decided to focus mainly on gears and DISTRICT EVENT
climbing. After determining that the gears would allow our team to

gain more points than balls, we decided to be a “gear” bot. APR"_ 6 & 7:

Instead of picking up gears and balls from the ground, DISTRICTCHAMPS

TechHOUNDS decided our time and work would be better focused
on getting the game pieces from the human player pickup station.

The gear is loaded onto the robot from the human player station CUNTENTS
to be driven to our alliance airship, giving our alliance 40 points .

for a rotor on our airship turning. TechHOUNDS also decided to set UUR RUBUT
ourselves apart with our 300° shooter, and our climber. After teams

get the gears they will be trying to gain more points by shooting. TIPPECANOE
The climber gives each team 50 points, with an opportunity of RESULTS

everything we attempt to do. This year we chose multiple challenges
within the game to perfect on. After spending the kickoff weekend

150 points if all three alliance teams climb. Our climber involves

a rotating cylinder with spikes. The spikes allow the knots on the
rope to get stuck on the cylinder so that when it rotates the robot is
supported. The climber is the reason behind the name of our robot
this year. As the climber turns to wind up the rope, it sounds like a
ratchet.

EVENTPHOTOS
SPONSORS



TIPPECANOE DISTRICT RESULTS

On March 4th and 5th TechHOUNDS competed at the 2017
Tippecanoe District Event. This event hosted 38 teams on week one
of competition season. TechHOUNDS driver Caleb Smith, operator
Megan Singer, and coach Zachary Bonewit led the team with great
strategy and focus. Saturday started off amazingly well with our
first match being a win giving our team 2 ranking points: Our team
scoring the highest out of all the other teams that putting us at
rank one. The rest of the weekend slowed down giving us a win-
lose-tie ratio of 4-6-1. By the end of the quarter final matches
TechHOUNDS ranked 29%th. N
We were then chosen to

be a part of the seventh
seeded alliance with FRC
teams 4103 and 1741.
Our first match was against
the 2nd seeded alliance.
While odds were against
us, we managed to beat

the 2nd seeded alliance
two times in a row advancing Andrew Gostomelsky, Skylar Cleeland, Ethan

: M d Michael Zhang.
to the next round. During the © o 1 Chc THcnast SAARS

next round, TechHOUNDS,
4103, and 1741 played against the 3rd seeded alliance. After
losing two very close matches we were out of the robot based
competition. Although we did not win at Tippecanoe we will be
competing again at the
Perry Meridian District Event
March 24th and 25th for
another chance to advance
our robot to the Indiana
District Championship. Also
while our robot has not yet
qualified for district champs,
| our Chairman’s Team has.
| After preparing a video,
essay, and presentation,

Chairman’s Presentation Team: Priya Una, . .
Nathan Robb, and Kate Hawkins. Tippecanoe judges chose

TechHOUNDS to represent
the outreach principles of FIRST by presenting us with the District
Chairman’s Award, allowing us to compete at District Championship
and hopefully again at World Championships this year for the most
prestigious award FIRST offers.

To see more pictures and videos, visit our website or Youtube page.
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